MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING FOR AASA ELO CHALLENGE

AASA, The School Superintendents Association and Jefferson County Public Schools
will work in partnership on activities to expand learning opportunities (ELO) in the
school district with a focus on activities that build capacity, infrastructure, and
sustainability for ELO at middle and high schools. This MOU serves to provide guidance
for the term of the project starting Nov 15, 2013 and ending August 15, 2014 unless
amended.

AASA will provide each district with a $25,000 grant.

Jefferson County Public Schools Responsibilities include:

M

Host representatives from AASA and the Forum for Youth Investment for an ELO
kickoff meeting with your district team and community partners to discuss the
current state of ELO and set goals for expanding opportunities. (January 2014)
Engage your district team, community partners, and community members in the
work of building capacity and infrastructure to expand learning opportunities
Participate in the 4454 ELO Cohort monthly phone calls for technical assistance
and support and to assist other participating communities with planning and
problem-solving.

A member of the district team must attend the Ready by 21 National Meeting
April 22-24, 2014, in Northern Kentucky/Greater Cincinnati where a face-to-face
cohort meeting will be held.

Share your experiences with AASA and the Forum for Youth Investment and
agree that your work can be spotlighted in e-communications, newsletters,
meetings and other communication vehicles.

Sharon Adams-Taylor Jefferson County Public Schools
AASA Associate Executive Director Donna M. Hargens, Ed.D.

Superintendent



